McKinney Community Development Corporation TUPPS Project Subcommittee January 23, 2023

The McKinney Community Development Corporation TUPPS Project Subcommittee

met via Zoom at 5:00 p.m. on January 23, 2023.

MCDC Board Members Present: Chair Angela Richardson-Woods, Vice Chair David

Kelly and Secretary Deborah Bradford.

Staff Present: MCDC President Cindy Schneible and MCDC Administrative and

Marketing Coordinator Linda Jones.

President Schneible shared a proposed presentation for the TUPPS agenda item to

be discussed at the Board meeting on January 26, 2023. Members reviewed and discussed

the presentation which includes original and current timeline and budget, events that have

impacted both, and negotiations with TUPPS to date. Members agreed that President

Schneible will make the presentation, while subcommittee members will add details and

comments as part of the discussion. The agenda item will be a public hearing item. Keith

Lewis of TUPPS and Trevor Minyard, Director of Strategic Services for the City will be present

during the public hearing for questions or comments.

The meeting adjourned approximately 5:10 p.m.

These minutes were approved by the MCDC Board on ______

ANGELA RICHARDSON-WOODS

Chair

DEBORAH BRADFORD

Secretary